No.

TOPIC:
SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent

UnritED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

Donations

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: __August 18, 2010

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) and
this will be attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000

1L

Federal/State Compensatery Programs received a donation of $1,000.00 from General Electric - Humberto
Gonzalez, Engineer, '

Federal/State Compensatory Programs received a donation of $1,000.00 from Ricardo de Anda Law Firm.
Federal/State Compensatory Programs received a donation of $1,000.00 from Uni-Trade — Eduardo Garza,
Engineer.

Lyndon B. Johnson High School National Honor Society received a donation of $1,000.00 from Guadalupe
Elizondo.

The following are donations under $1000

1.

@
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Federal/State Compensatory Programs received a donation of $500.00 from Mare Gonzalez, Attorney through U.S.
Customs and Border Protection.

Federal/State Compensatory Programs received a donation of $500.00 from Mr. Johnny Amaya.

Lyndon B. Johnson High School student E. Ramirez received a donation of $250.00 for the National Youth
Leadership Forum on Medicine from Councilman Mike Garza.

Lyndon B. Johnsen High School ELA Club received a donation of $700.00 from the parents of the ELA Club.
Lyndon B. Johnson High School Elite Enforcers received a donation of $50.00 from Isaac Santos, Inc.

Lyndon B. Johnson High School Girls Basketball Team received a donation of $69.53 from the Athletic Booster Club,
United South High School Baseball Team received a donation of $500.00 from Delia Perales, CT, CIO Webb County
Treasurer.

Public Relations Department received a donation of two Target gift cards in the amount of $249.00 each for a total of
$498.00.

Grand Total: $7,067.53

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy
CDC: Other Revenues, Granis from Private Sources




" FOR CHILDREN

To: Mr. Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Elia M. Juarez, Executive Director
Federal/State Compensatory Programs

Subject: Migrant Education Program Donations

Date:  August 5, 2010

Listed below are donations made for college scholarships for some of our Migrant Senior Students.
Please include these for approval during the August Board Meeting. It is through the generosity of
agencies and individuals such as the ones listed below, that our success is possible. With these monies,
the Migrant Program was able to issue eight $500 scholarships to Migrant Students.

Thank you for your attention to my request.

General Electric — Humberto Gonzalez, Engineer- $1,000

Ricardo de Anda Law Firm - 1,000

Marc Gonzalez, Attorney through U. S. Customs and Border Protection- $500
Uni-Trade — Eduardo Garza, Engineer- $1,000

Johnny Amaya - $500

LAl o

Total Amount of Donations Received: 54,000
Total Number of Scholarships issued: 8



FOR CHILDREN

Roberto J Santos
Superintendent

To:  Roberto J Santos, Superintendent

From: Maggie Martinez, Principal N f%

Date: 6-16-2010

Re:  Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Lyndon B Johnson High
School. We respectfully request that these items be placed on the agenda for the next board

meeting for approval:

Councilman Mike Garza for donating $250.00 for the National Youth Leadership
- Forum on Medicine for our LBJ HS student Enrique Ramirez.

. Guadalupe Elizondo for donating $1000.00 to the National Honor Society.

- The parents of the ELA Club members for donating $700.00 to the LBJ ELA Club.
Issac Santos Inc. for donating $50.00 to the LBJ Elite Enfqrcers

The LBJ Athletic Booster Club for donating $69.53 to the LBJ Girls Basketball Team.

Lyndon B Johnson High School would like to thank the mentioned organizations for their
generosity and thetr support of our students at LBJ HS.

‘Thank you.

Lyndon B. Johnson High School
Maggie Martinez, Principal
3626 Cielito Lindo Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5100 @ Fax (956) 473-5281



FOR CHILDKEN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto I. Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: David R. Canales, Principal %\Q/
Subject: Donation

Date: July 26, 2010

The United South High Schoo! Baseball Team has received the following donation:

Delia Perales, CT, CIO Webb County Treasurer. ... ..iieeeeriiiiisicieeieieenenenenenenaans $ 500.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by
the board. '

The United South High School Baseball Team is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization
for the generous donation.

>

United South High School
David R, Canales, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 @ Fgx (956) 473-5599
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Delia Campos

From: Alexander S. Mevyer [ameyer09@uisd.net]

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 4:12 PM
To: 'Delia Campos'; 'rsantos'

Subject: Target gift cards received by Public Relations dept:
Importance: High

July 19, 2010

The Laredo Target Stores have contributed $249.00
gift cards from their respective stores. The total
value of the two gift cards is $498.00. The cards will
be utilized to purchase supplies for needy students
in the United Independent School District.

Thank You,
Alex Meyer

7/21/2010



